








“This education of patients is huge, because once you have them on board, that’s 
when you start seeing positive differences in their health care,” Marshall said.

The improvement felt by the practice is not solely reliant on the implementation of 
new services, it also reflects the commitment of the staff to serving more than 
7,000 patients.

“One thing I would say about Gerald Family Care is that no matter what I bring to 
them, they are willing to learn and try,” said Judy A. Lichty-them, they are willing to learn and try,” said Judy A. Lichty-Hess, PreventionLink 
Improvement Consultant. “They just have been willing to participate, to listen, 
and to transform. They are a very exciting practice to work with!”

About the Practice:
Since 1974, Gerald Family Care P.C. has been a primary care organization specializing 
in family practice, including primary, preventive, and managed care services for 
newborns through the elderly. There are four locations, including three in Prince 
GeorgeGeorge’s County and one in the Washington, D.C. metro area. Currently, there 
are four physicians and two physician assistants: Dr. Melvin D. Gerald, Dr. 
Edwin S. Williams, Dr. Eric C. Marshall, Dr. Sonja Gerald, Courtni Guevara, PA-C, 
and Esther Odagbodo- PA-C






